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Dear Parent/Carer
Year 7 Enrichment Week 2016

During the College Enrichment week (4 - 8 July 2015) Year 7 students, when not at
camp, will be taking part in activities and visits to places of interest around Derby, as
part of their Marketing Derby experience. On one of these College-based days they
will be walking to and from the Roundhouse and I-Pro Stadium.

On both days, students must wear full college uniform. They will need sunscreen if
the weather is warm or a waterproof jacket in case it rains. Students must all have
their student ID and lanyard with them for the visit, or they will be asked to purchase
another from Reception.

They will also need to bring a bottle of water (no fizzy drinks) and a healthy packed

lunch for the day that they will visit the I-Pro Stadium. Students will be able to
purchase a breakfast in the College Restaurant as normal before they leave.

If any students are entitled to free school meals, then a packed lunch will be provided
by the College Restaurant and it will be the responsibility of the student to collect it
during breakfast.

All activities will take place within the normal College day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Holding

Year 7 Enrichment Co-ordinator (Marketing Derby).
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